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Lowe Bull Cape Town wins Cape Town Fish Market
account

Lowe Bull Cape Town has been appointed to run the Cape Town Fish Market account. The new campaign is currently in
production with Bioscope Films and will be on air in September.

Lowe Bull Cape Town has also retained the Redd's account.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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